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Summary: 
This report provides a brief summary of the issues considered 
at the meeting of the Norfolk Overview and Health Scrutiny 
Committee (NHOSC) that took place on Thursday 26 February 
2015.  Councillor Charmain Woollard is the Norwich city council 
representative on the county committee with Councillor Sandra 
Bogelein being the substitute member.         
 

Conclusions: 
There are areas of the work carried out by the Norfolk health 
overview and scrutiny committee that relate to Norwich while 
others are more county specific.  
 
The two members who have attended the NHOSC on behalf of 
the council are both appointed by this scrutiny committee and 
may wish to briefly update members.      

 

Recommendation: 

 
 

1) To note the attached paper; outcomes and actions of the 
Norfolk health overview and scrutiny committee 26 
February 2015. 
 

2) Agree that regular updates of the Norfolk health overview 
and scrutiny committee are received by the scrutiny 
committee 

 

Contact Officer: 

 
  
Steve Goddard – Scrutiny officer 
 
01603 212491 
stevegoddard@norwich.gov.uk  
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